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BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

 

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

                             Sacraments and Parish Information  

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  



April 10, 2022 Welcome 
 
Hello, 
 As we celebrate Palm Sunday and begin Holy Week I thought I would 
describe one of the Holy Week services that we do not have at our parish, or any other 
parish in the diocese except the Cathedral. The Chrism Mass.  The Chrism Mass is ideally 
celebrated on the morning of Holy Thursday at the cathedral of a diocese.  We have our 
Chrism Mass in St. Louis at 10:00am this Thursday morning.  Some dioceses, because of 
geography or reasons that would be difficult for the clergy and others of the diocese to 
make that time, celebrate it on another day near to Easter.  At this Mass the holy oils of 
the Oil of the Sick, the Oil of Catechumens, and the Oil of Chrism (thus the name of the 
Mass) are blessed to be used throughout that diocese in the coming year.   
 The Oil of the Sick is used for the sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick.  This oil is 
used for strength and healing of the sick person.  Of the three oils, this one is used most 
often at a parish.  Also, if a parish runs out of it, or it is not available, a priest can bless oil 
during the rite of the anointing to use for the sacrament.  
 The Oil of Catechumens is used for those to be baptized.  This oil is to give strength 
to the person to renounce sin as they prepare to approach baptism.  For adults to be bap-
tized it can be used in the months prior to the person’s reception into the Church.  For 
infants, it is used in the beginning of the Rite of Baptism.   
 The Oil of Chrism is used in the sacraments of Confirmation, Ordination, and Bap-
tism.  When a person is confirmed they are told by the bishop or priest, “Be sealed with 
the gift of the Holy Spirit” as a sign of the cross is made with the oil on the person’s fore-
head.  At ordination to the priesthood the bishop puts the oil on a priest’s hands to anoint 
them to be used to celebrate the sacraments.  At the Chrism Mass the priests that are pre-
sent will also renew their priestly promises.  At a bishop’s ordination the oil is put on their 
head as the leader of the local church.  For a new church the oil is also used to anoint the 
altar and the walls of the church during its consecration.  You might notice the priest 
sniffing this oil before he uses it to be sure he has the right one. This is because unlike the 
other two oils, the Chrism has perfume that is mixed into it before the bishop blesses it, as 
a sign of the roles of priest, prophet, and king that we share with Christ.  This oil is also 
used on the crown of a child’s head at baptism as a sign of this partaking in the threefold 
role of Christ.  

Actually the oil blessed at the Mass will be taken, as soon as it is blessed, to be 
poured into hundreds of little bottles for the priests then to take back to their parishes.  
That evening, at the Holy Thursday Mass of the Lord’s Supper at our parish, we will be 
bring forward these oils to be used at the Easter Vigil and throughout the year.  I would 
encourage you to participate in our parish services throughout Holy Week, and maybe this 
year or another time, try to attend the Chrism Mass at the Cathedral.  The 8th graders in 
our day school usually go down to participate 
in this Mass. They know that the Chrism Oil 
that is being blessed at this Mass, will be used 
for their Confirmations.  

 

Peace,  

Fr. Nick 
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Wow! The past several weeks we moved into a period of more intense spiritual prepara-
tion, consisting more in interior reflection than in catechetical instruction, and intended 
to purify the minds and hearts of the elect as they search their own consciences and do 
penance.  This period is intended, as well, to enlighten the minds and hearts of the elect 
with a deeper knowledge of Christ the Savior. In order to inspire in the elect, a desire 

for purification and redemption by Christ, three scrutinies are celebrated.  By this means, first of all, 
the elect are instructed gradually about the mystery of sin, from which the whole world and every 

person longs to be delivered and thus saved from its present and future consequences.  Second, their spirit is filled with 
Christ the Redeemer, who is the living water (gospel of the Samaritan woman in the first scrutiny), the light of the world 
(gospel of the man born blind in the second scrutiny), the resurrection and the life (gospel of Lazarus in the third scruti-
ny).  From the first to the final scrutiny the elect should progress in their perception of sin and their desire for salvation. 
  

Palm Sunday is our time to quiet ourselves, to enter into a time of spiritual retreat with open hearts and minds, and to 
trust that the Spirit of God will continue to guide them through their day and the sacramental celebrations of full initia-
tion into the Church.  They were encouraged  to let go of any concerns or anxieties and to allow themselves to experi-
ence the love of God, the support of the community, and the action of the Spirit in their lives in all that they experienced 
this day. The time of preparation brought  them closer to the full initiation into the life and mission of the Church that 
they have been longing for. Reflections and prayer were brought forth to  begin Holy Week. Your prayer cards were 
given out and time was spent in quiet reflection. The weekend provided an opportunity for our Candidates to engage in 
their first reconciliation. Scriptures, Stations of the Cross and Christs seven last words were brought together with quiet 
reflection and alone time. 
  

Please continue your prayers 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

TODAY we celebrate Palm Sunday – A walk with Jesus 
 

We know the length of the first Palm Sunday procession: it’s something like two miles from the 
Mount of Olives to the city of Jerusalem. But we really don’t know the pace of that procession of 
Jesus, his disciples and the large crowd. Was it fast or slow? Solemn and stately, or rather disor-
ganized? We can’t get into a time machine and go back to find out. But wonder of wonders, 
this year we will not have any kind of procession, we will stand and swing our blessed palms in the 
air singing Hosanna and let Jesus: the one who bore all our ills and infirmities; the one who renews 
our spiritual youth through his powerful grace; the one who eagerly ran his race to win our salva-
tion; the one who leads us in our faith. 
 

Follow the leader 
The spiritual procession of our Palm Sunday will be perfect for each of us as we enter into another 
Holy Week. On Palm Sunday, we follow Christ our Life where he leads us: to death to self. But Je-
sus never turned back: “My Father, if it is possible, let this cup pass from me; yet not as I will, but 
as you will” (Matthew 26:39). Sometime, somewhere, in some circumstance, each follower of Jesus 
will need to say and mean these words, the words that mean death to self but life in Christ. This is 
God’s paschal mystery, God’s Easter plan for our salvation in the dying and rising of Jesus, in which 
we share through baptism. 
 

Many people carried palm branches that first Palm Sunday; only Jesus carried the cross on Good 
Friday. But because he did, we find strength to follow his way of the cross through our self-
sacrifice. Holy Week can be a great week for us if we enter more deeply into the dying and rising 
of Christ. The greatness of this week comes from what Christ has done for us in the past and does 
for us now. “We do not live-in ungrateful forgetfulness,” said St. Augustine, “but we celebrate in 
grateful memory.” Our “grateful memory” sets us on our “closer walk” with Jesus on Palm Sunday 
and during Holy Week. 
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“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

 

 
 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 
 
 
Reconciliation 

6:30am Kasie Wear 
8:00am Henry & Norma Prinster 
Family 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 04.11.22 

6:30am Dottie Becker 
8:00am Patricia Mueller 
6:00pm  Priest Intention 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Priest Intention 
8:00am Bill Ott 
 
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 04.13.22 TUESDAY 04.12.22 

PRAY, PRAY, PRAY 
 

This year is the 40th Anniversary of Our Lady, the Blessed Virgin Mary, appearing in Medjugorje.  Our Blessed Mother 
is still giving the visionaries messages every month.  In every message she says, “Pray, Pray, Pray.”  We can do this.  

Every Tuesday evening, beginning at 5:15pm, Rosary and Perpetual Help Devotions, are held in the Chapel along with 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  Think about our world situation and then please come to “Pray, Pray, Pray.” 

Lent 
Walking with Christ 
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7:00pm Ronald Hanebrink 
 
___________________________ 
By appointment 

THURSDAY  04.14.22 

7:00pm Celebration of the Lord’s 
  Passion 
 

___________________________ 
By appointment 

FRIDAY  04.15.22 
8:00pm  People of the Parish 
 
___________________________ 
By appointment 

SATURDAY 04.16.22   

8:00am  A.J. Renaud 
8:15am  Priest Intention 
10:00am  Ruth Ell 
10:15am  Bud & Jen Schwane 
12:00pm   May Harkness 
___________________________ 
By appointment 

SUNDAY  04.17.22 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

Assumption Legion of Mary 
 

We would like to offer the picture of Our Lady of Guada-
lupe to visit your home. Spend a week with the image 
and let our Mother help her children at their time of 

need.  For more information contact Diane Donnelly at  
(978) 223-8597or dianedon63@gmail.com or Kathy 

Boyd at (314) 308-7332 or mikebsr8518@gmail.com. 

Assumption Adoration Chapel 
 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the old church by using 
the code at the north transit entrance. EXPOSITION on 
Tuesday begins after the 8:00am Mass and through Ro-
sary at 5:15pm, followed by Perpetual Help Devotions 
and Mass at 6:00pm during Lent. Please sign up at as-

sumptionbvm.weadorehim.com. 
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Following our Grandparent/Favorite Adult - Day on Friday, April 8, I wanted to speak 
loudly about the importance of a grandparent OR a favorite adult (other than a parent) in the 
life of a child.   
 

1. They wrap your child in endless love.   
While parents might have been up in the night and awake since the crack of dawn and frazzled from the stress of 
juggling work and parenthood, Grandparents have more time and patience to shower their grandchildren with 
love and attention. 
They have the time to really focus on their grandchildren – to get down on the floor and play with them, to hold 
their hands on a walk and talk to them. 
It’s also an unwritten rule that grandparents are allowed to spoil their grandchildren more than a little and can 
relax the rules from time to time. 
They might give extra treats, later bedtimes, longer bedtime stories or just let their grandchildren have more fun 
and simply be children. 
This is often a breath of fresh air and a welcome change from time-pressured parents. 
 

2. They can be the calm in the storm. 
Because they are free from doling out discipline Grandparents hold a unique position. They can listen to their 
grandchildren without judgment, criticism or without having to lay down the law. 
Instead they can gently guide them to find a solution or to feel better. They are a shoulder to cry on and a listen-
ing ear for all sorts of problems. Especially those that grandchildren might not feel as easy talking to their own 
mum and dad about. 
Spending time with grandparents can act as a buffer against the busyness and stress that children can feel in 
their lives. 
 

3. They share all sorts of new skills 
Grandparents have a whole host of skills and wisdom that they share with their grandchildren. And they make 
the most patient teachers. 
There’s nothing lovelier than helping Grandma bake a cake or learning how to knit a scarf. There’s nothing more 
fun than helping Grandad finish his crossword or fix the lawnmower. 
The lessons that Grandparents teach are organic and unstructured. They just happen during time spent with 
them and kids can join in at their side. 
Because there’s no pressure, children are often keener to learn too. 
They have so much fun by their grandparents’ side that often they don’t even realize they are learning at all. 

 

4. They make our children happier 
Studies have proven that children who have a close relationship with their grandparents are happier. 

Research from the University of Oxford is just one study, which found that grandparents play a vital role in children’s wellbeing. 
The study of over 1500 children found that those who had a strong relationship with their grandparents had fewer emotional and be-
havioral problems than those without. 
And that this support lasts throughout the turbulent teenage years. The study found a link between grandparental involvement and 
adolescent wellbeing. 
The relationship between your kids and their grandparents is one to be treasured. It makes their lives richer, better and happier in so 
many ways. 
 

5. They’re the keepers of communities 
Grandparents are family historians. They share stories and secrets of times gone by with their grandchildren. They can make history 
come alive. 
Wide eyes light up as grandchildren hear tales about how Great Grandma had to use powdered eggs to make cakes during the war. 
Or how Grandad had to catch a steam train to school, where he was scared of getting the belt from the fierce geography teacher. 
They often keep up established family traditions. They bring the extended family and cousins together for high days and holidays. 
Whether it’s rolling eggs at Easter time or all searching for the silver sixpence in the Christmas pudding, they make their grandchil-
dren’s lives a little more fun. 
 

Thanks, Grandparents, for helping our students become the person God intended! 
 

Pat Hensley 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

The Importance of Grandparents in a Child’s Life 
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Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FOR-
MATION 

Continuous 
conversion 

of mind 
and heart 
"Following 

Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Hello from AssumpƟon Youth Ministry!  
It has been an incredible semester of fun, faith and community 

with Life Teen and our EDGE Middle School Youth Ministry. Thank 
you for your prayers! The young Church is alive and well and we 
can’t wait to see how the Lord puts the teens at His service.  

 

It is Luke 18 Retreat Weekend! Between our teens who lead the retreat, parent volunteers to feed 
our 100+ hungry teens and middle schoolers, our core members who have helped form our teen 
leaders, we are truly blessed. Please pray for us this weekend‐ especially our 8th graders, to experi‐
ence the love of the Lord and the life of the Church in a powerful way. We are praying for you!    
‐Becky  
  

Here’s what’s going on this week: 

April 8‐10 ‐ Luke 18 Retreat Weekend! 

April 13 ‐ Luke 18 Reunion;  
6:00 – 7:30pm in Parish Center  

 

Save the Date:  

July 15‐17: Steubenville Conference 
August 1‐5: Life Teen Camp 

 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

Have a question?  Contact Becky Whitaker,  
Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

Amanda Suchara 

As some of you may know,  
Amanda Suchara, a former  
Assumption BVM staff member 
and dear friend to many, has been 
diagnosed with a rare form of 
brain cancer and has been going 
through many months of treatment 
and long stays in the hospital. You 
can make a big difference by sup-
porting her through this fundraising 
event with your attendance at the 

‘Stand Up To Cancer...  

Round Robin of Comedy’ featuring  
comedians John Cavanaugh,  
David Graham, and Rob Durham. 
 

To top it off, you will get to enjoy 
the music of The Biscuits “Piping Hot Guitar Rock” featuring a Z Z Top tribute. 
 
 

The event is being held at Mercy Conference and Retreat Center, 2039 North Geyer Road, St. Louis, 63131 and begins 
at 2:00pm.  $25 per ticket. Soda, beer, wine and water will be available for purchase, pretzels and popcorn provided. 
 

For tickets visit: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/amanda-suchara-stand-up-to-cancer-fundraiser-tickets-310485439307  
QUESTIONS? Or for more information or tickets, please call Fred Lloyd at 850-889-3223.  
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                     Knights  of  Columbus  Fish FrY ~ April 15th  
              

The LAST Fish Fry of Lent!  
5:00-7:00pm~Dine In and Take Out! 

  

     MENU: Fried Cod/Catfish Meal or Sandwich, Chicken Strips.  
Green Beans, Coleslaw, Mac N Cheese, Desserts.  Tea and coffee free, Full Cash Bar 
available: beer, wine and mixed drinks. You can pay with credit card or cash.   

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 

Annual Dinner Auction 
 

Benefiting Assumption School and 
PSR ~ May 7, 2022 6:00 - 10:00pm 
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2021 - 3/27/22 
 

$                1,421,605 
$      1,501,000 
$             (79,395) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,236,010 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

March 27, 2022 
 

$             31,034 
$               37,000 
$                 (5,966)  

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

** We have 6 Board Seats available.  Nominations forms can be found on 
the School Web Site: assumptionbvmschool.org (click ABOUT US, and 
then SCHOOL BOARD to find nomination sheet.)  Please submit forms to: 
abvm.board@abvmtech.org. Questions? Please contact Phillip Heiss at 
636-542-8309. 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                              Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 

Do you have family or 
friend who are currently 
serving in the Armed  
Forces?  If so, we would like 
to pray for them by name as 
a community! To add or re-
move a name from our list, 
please call the parish office, 
636-240-3721.  Thank you 
for your prayerful support to 
help keep our troops serving 
our country safe!  

 

 

Please Pray For  
Our Troops 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

Service Members on Our Prayer List: 
 

Christopher Schneider              Son of Shelly and Jim Schneider 
Anthony Horvath                      Nephew of Judy Horvath 
Scott Boatright                          Son of Mary and Don Boatright 
Steve Boatright                          Son of Mary and Don Boatright 
Thomas Townsend                    Grandson of Lorraine Cully 
Shaun Brown D.O.                     Son of Rick and Andrea Wild 
Aaron Davis                                Son of Tammy and Tim Davis 
Jason Jones                                Grandson of Joyce Hunn 
Dustin Hesscamp                       Grandson of Joyce Hunn    
Austen Thomas                          Son of Jeanine Thomas  
Alexander Boden                       Grandson of Bob and Jan Weber 
Christopher Weber                    Grandson of Bob and Jan Weber    
Gabriel Gage                       Nephew of Madeline and Larry Gage 
                                            and Grandson of Julitta Gage  
Alex Struckoff                        Nephew of Keith and Jean Boal 
Connor Smit                          Nephew of Keith and Jean Boal 
Sydney Smith                          Niece of Keith and Jean Boal 
Miranda Gerringer                  Granddaughter of Keith and Jean Boal 
Marissa Johnson                     Great Granddaughter of Ruth Ell 
Michael Pabst                          Son of Cathy and Chuck Pabst 
Garrett Einggeli                      Grandson of John and Sherry Busken 
Robert Rodamaker                 Great Grandson of Clarence Schneider 
Brian Cole                              Grandson of Henrietta Cole 
Calvin Pieper                          Grandson of Howard and Carol Pieper 
Brenden Seibert                      Grandson of Larry and Shirley Boyer 
Ellie Prinster                           Granddaughter of Henry & Norma Prinster 
Caroline Victor                       Granddaughter of Henry & Norma Prinster 
Travis Schalk                          Grandson of Karl Schalk 
Anthony Northway                 Grandson of Mary Lou Becker 
Jeffrey Northway                    Grandson of Mary Lou Becker 
Virginia Brawley                    Granddaughter of Walter and Pat Curtis 
Joseph Gibbons                       Grandson of John and Sharon Gibbons 
Graham Mullin                       Grandson of Norbert and Mary Stoverink 
Jason Nickell                Nephew of Larry & Sue Buehler 
Tanner Swafford                    Grandson of Marilyn Shaffer  
Caleb McDowell              Great Grandson of Larry & Dolores Lantiegne 
Alex Murphy                         Grandson of Larry & Dolores Lanteigne      
Drew Huskey                    Son of Karla & Bret Falkner 
Logan McCummisky            Great Grandson of Arnold & Dottie Becker 
Cody Wade                   Son of Mike & Beth Wade 
Anna Bello     Niece of Tina Cay 
Justin Dimitry    Nephew of Gary & Jan Doerr 
Sabrina Huddleston Granddaughter of Maribeth Hudddleston 
Shaun Brown      Nephew of Angela Ward 

 

Weekly Queen of Hearts. 
Every Tuesday at 5:00pm. 

Dinner and Craft Fair - Holy 
Rosary Church in Warrenton, is 
sponsoring their Annual Spring 
Dinner and Craft Show on Sun-
day, April 24, 2022. We will be 
serving Fried Chicken and Kettle 
Beef from 11am to 5pm. Adults 
$14, children ages 6-12 $6, chil-
dren ages 6 and under, free in 
dining room only. We also offer 
a drive-thru carry-out for $14. 
Visit our website for more infor-
mation holyrosarywm.com. 

Simply Blessed Boutique is a thrift store bene-
fitting, Mary Queen of Angels, which assists moms 
in crisis pregnancies in the St. Louis/St. Charles area 
since 2005.  We are in desperate need of customers as 
well as donations.  We accept light furniture items, 
decorative household items and collectibles.  All do-
nations and purchases are tax deductible.  We are 
located at 211 E. Elm St., Unit 1, O’Fallon, MO 
63366.  We are open Thurs-Sat. from 10a-3p.   Our 
number is 636-579-7083.  Thanks and God bless. 
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